Subject: Re:Did You Ride There?

Posted by Shane on Thu, 10 Aug 2006 23:23:43 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Well, we went in early before the crowds really got there. They started filing in pretty good Saturday morning and by Sunday before we left there was a decent crowd. Word was that they thought attendance might be down a little. There were some parking spots on Main St. that would stay open for 10-15 minutes, so that's a pretty good indicator. It still seemed liked a heck of a lot of people to me, though. I can't imagine a record attendance year.